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DISCUSSION REGARDING FUTURE ACCESSIBLE IMPROVEMENTS AT CITY OF BARRIE COMMUNITY
PARKS

W. Fischer, Supervisor of Parks Planning and Development provided an update regarding future accessible
improvements at the City of Barrie Community Parks. Mr. Fischer outlined some of the steps taken when
planning for a new park.

Mr. Fischer discussed the accessibility improvements to the Centennial Park Playground and potential
upgrades to the Painswick Park.
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